
What a great start to the year! 
Assalamualaikum Warahmatullah Wabarakatu 

Masha’Allah the children did not take much time to settle in and 
acquaint themselves with Covid guidelines and routines around school. 
Alhumdulillah we are blessed not to have had any positive cases in 
school so far. However, with cases around the country rising daily, it is 
something which could happen any time. If we have to send any classes 
home to self isolate, the school will provide online learning insha’Allah. 
Please communicate via Class Dojo if you have any questions about 
online learning for your child. Currently, Hounslow is in tier 2, which 
allows schools to remain open. Keep an eye on Class Dojo for any 
updates.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for making the 
start of the year extremely exciting and full of wonderful learning 
experiences. I would like to thank the parents for providing the 
invaluable support needed for the school to carry out the all the 
initiatives we plan. May Allah subhanahuatallah continue to shower his 
blessings upon us so we keep working together in order to provide the 
very best for our children. May he keep our children protected and grant 
them complete health and knowledge. 

Umm Yusuf 
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NEWSLETTER 
Patience       Excellence       Resilience       Kindness       Sharing

TARBIYYAH PRIMARY SCHOOL AUTUMN 1 2020

Dates for your diary 
3rd November 2020: School 
re-opens. 

Friday 18th December: Last 
day of term. 

Water bottles 
All children must bring their 
own water bottles every day. 
Refill water is available at 
school. 

Stay connected 

Tel: 0203 7198697 

Email: 
schooloffice@tarbiyyah.co.uk 

Twitter: @TarbiyyahSchool 

Website: www.tarbiyyah.co.uk

mailto:schooloffice@tarbiyyah.co.uk


2

CONTINUOUS COUGH 
Look out for a new 

cough, one that you 
have not had before.

1
TASTE OR SMELL 

Notice if you have a 
change in your taste or 

smell.

2
TEMPERATURE 

Check if you have a 
high temperature.
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TPS NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 1 2020

Making learning fun! 
Autumn 1 saw many amazing memorable moments and plenty of exciting 
learning opportunities. Take a look at a few of the things we got up to.

Multicultural Day

Dissecting Hearts

Virtual Reality Workshop

An Interesting Visitor

Fossil Hunting

Making Rivers
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THE POWER OF READING 

Alhumdulillah we have invested in a reading scheme 
which will provide vast reading opportunities for 

children in our school. While children in early years will 
continue reading from the Oxford Reading Tree, children in 
primary will now get to access the Accelerated Reader 
program with levelled reading books from our newly 
formed library in school. The children have been assessed 
and will be informed of their reading book levels. They will 
be able to borrow books of their reading range and 

complete an electronic comprehension quiz on each book they read before moving onto the next one. 
Their progress will be recorded on the system and used for assessment purposes.  

The Accelerated Reader program is used by many outstanding schools around the country and we are 
feeling extremely grateful to be able to offer this to our children.   

What we need parental support with: 

* Help your child look after their books and reading records 
they bring home. Any significantly damaged books will have 
to be paid for or replaced by parents. 

* Encourage your child to read daily. 

* Give any unwanted books you may have, a new home in the 
school library.

UNIFORM 
As the weather is getting colder, it is imperative that children dress appropriately. Please make sure all items of 
clothing are labelled with your child’s name. 

When selecting knitwear, please note only the following items are part of 
uniform: 

Boys: Grey V-neck jumper (available from any supermarket) 

Girls: Navy blue cardigan (available from any supermarket) 

Early Years: School logo sweatshirt (available from the school office) 

Children will be not be allowed to wear any non-uniform items. 

All children in nursery & reception need to bring in spare clothes in a labelled bag.  

Please make sure you are up to 
date with fees payments. 
Parents unable to pay on time 
will have their children sent 
home.

There is no gift a parent gives their 
child more virtuous than good 
manners.’ (Tirmidhi) 
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